Commendation

Officer: See Below
Supervisor: Lt Munkres, #261
Date: 3/18/22

Details

Fox Farm Speeders ...Recently, I solicited the efforts of
patrol officers interested in speed enforcement on Fox Farm Road.
This issue has been brought up multiple times to the police department
by Neighborhood Council #1. In addition to asking for help from the
police, the neighborhood council is pursuing other alternatives, to
include a speed sign with radar.

I would like to recognize MPO Wilberding, SPO Stadel, PO Ritton,
SPO Torres, PO Araujo, and SPO Edelman for their efforts.

Together, between the dates of January 29" and February 17%, they
spent 7 2 hours focused on speed enforcement on Fox Farm Road.
During this time, they wrote 6 citations and 5 warnings, and certainly
slowed countless other drivers.

I know Neighborhood Council #1 appreciates these efforts. And, I will
pass the above stats onto their president.
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